
From: 
To: 

Date: 
Subject: 

"Amrolia. Armin" <Armin.Amrolia@vancouver.ca> 
"Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 
8/24/2023 10:03:15 AM 
Mayor and Council invited to event hosted by the Province, August 28 at 10:30am 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

Mayor and Council are invited to attend an announcement hosted by the Province on funding for affordable 
homes for renters. The announcement is pertaining to the next round of funding for the Community Housing 
Fund, a Provincial strategy that offers funding for non-profits, housing co-operatives, municipalities, First 
Nations and Indigenous-led societies to bring forwards their housing proposals and apply for funding. 

EVENT: 
DATE: 
START TIME: 
LOCATION: 

Affordable Housing Announcement by the Province 
Monday, August28,2023 
10:30am 

95 SW Marine Drive 

Please RSVP to Ali Siemens via email, at Ali.Siemens@vancouver.ca 

Best, 
Armin 

Armin Amrolia - Deputy City Manager (she/her) 
armin.amrolia@vancouver.ca 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xwmaekway'am/Musqueam, 
S15wx.wu7mesh/Squamish and salilwataf/Tsleil-Waututh nations 




